
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

To:  City of Seguin Mayor and Council 

From:  Andy Quittner, City Attorney  
 
Date:  March 25, 2022 
 
Re: Resolution approving a Deed and ROW dedication to 8th Street 

 

The City has a grant from the Economic Development Administration to extend and 

improve 8th Street (to the Railroad Tracks) for better access to the industrial 

development occurring along the street. 

In the process, the EDA wants the City to grant a ROW (to itself) dedicating the street 

property as a permanent street.  The Resolution under consideration does exactly that. 


